
NEWSLETTER

FRONT ENTRANCE
ENHANCEMENTS

AUDUBON LAKES HOA

We would like to thank Mr. Mike Germany for his help in
bringing the front landscape back to life with new

plantings! It looks great! 
As well as Steven & Theresa Forrester with their help

with the Holiday decorations!

Magnolia Management Services
will be closed on Monday,

December 25th & December 26th,
in observance of the Christmas

Holiday.

WWW.AUDUBONLAKESHOA.COM

(225) 286-7546 | INFO@MAGNOLIABR.COM

A reminder that your HOA assessments are coming up due on January 1st, 2024.
They are due annually & are $285 for all Owners. Please ensure that payments are

sent in time to meet the deadline. Assessments are considered late if not paid within
30 days. Thank you!

FOUNTAIN
UPDATE

The vendor for the pond fountains have
updated us with their anticipation of

shipping/delivery, to be received this week for
the installation of the new fountains! So be on

the lookout for new fountains!

VOLUNTEERS BEAUTIFICATION
COMMITTEE

The HOA is still looking for volunteers to be a part of the
Beautification Committee for the community.  If you are

interested, please submit your interest to
info@magnoliabr.com.


